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 January 5, 2015
MEMORANDUM FOR: David Collins 
FROM:
IRS Employee Suggestion Program

SUBJECT:
Employee Suggestion Number 50-20-13-006
Thank you for your interest in improving the IRS and for participating in the Employee Suggestion Program.

Your suggestion is still being evaluated. The evaluating analyst has informed us that the evaluation process may take an additional two months.You will be informed once the process is complete. We thank you for your patience.
For questions regarding the status of your suggestion, please contact Valerie Hunter at (512) 339-5317. 

cc:  Headquarters ESP Program Manager

